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BC Housing Summary  

The 68 Sixth Street Let’s Talk page on the BC Housing website went live on September 
20, 2021. Since then, there have been a total of 35 views from 29 unique visitors. This 
data is accurate up to October 27, 2021.  

There were six inquiries to the Let’s Talk page during this time. Three inquisitive and 
included questions about operations, engagement and development plan. There was 
one supportive comment and there were two negative comments regarding concern 
about property values. Additionally, BC Housing and the City of New Westminster did 
meet virtually with a local resident who was concerned about the location of the 
proposed supportive housing to answer questions and provide any clarification.  

 

https://letstalkhousingbc.ca/new-westminister-sixth-street

